
 

 

 
 
Dear Esteemed Editors and Reviewers of the World Journal of Gastroenterology:  

 

 

Jennifer Zipprich, as epidemiologist in the Immunization Branch of the California 

Department of Public Health, reviewed and approved the statistical methods used in the 

data analysis of this study.  
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